
 

 
HOUSTON COUNTY PUBLIC HEALTH & HUMAN SERVICES 

304 S Marshall St. Rm 104  Caledonia, MN 
Telephone: 507-725-5811 Fax: 507-556-3012 

611 Vista Drive  Caledonia, MN 
Telephone: 507-725-5810 Fax 507-725-2150 

 

 
Date:  10/11/2021 
To:  All interested parties 
From:  Houston County Human Services 
Purpose: To announce a 30 day public comment period for review of the 2018-2019 MFIP Biennial 
Agreement 
Comment period begins:  10/11/2021 
Comment period ends: 11/10/2021 at 4:30 pm 
Submit comments to:  karen.kohlmeyer@co.houston.mn.us 
 
 
 
Public comment Period for the 2022-2023 MFIP Biennial Agreement  
 
Houston County seeks public comments for our 2018-2019 MFIP Biennial Agreement before 
submitting to MN Department of Human Services.   
 
 
How to submit a public comment 
 
Please submit comments to karen.kohlmeyer@co.houston.mn.us by 4:30 pm, Wednesday, 
November 10, 2021.  We will also accept comments by U.S. mail.  Mail written comments to: 
 
ATTN:  Karen Kohlmeyer   
Houston County Human Services 
304 S Marshall St, Rm 104 
Caledonia, MN 55921 
 
How to request a copy 
 
If you are unable to access the MFIP Biennial Agreement electronically, we will provide you with a 
copy.  To request a copy, either call Houston County Human Services at 507-725-5811 ext 1211 or 
send a written request to the address above. 
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